
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Music at the May Fayre 
 
As you know, the wonderful FOGS ladies and gentlemen are organising a May Fayre for the 
17th May 2025. To add to the joy and excitement of the day, as well as to provide our 
children with further enrichment through music, we would like to invite all of our Grange 
pupils, who would like to take part, to come and sing some songs at the May Fayre to all our 
visitors on the day.  
 
The singing will take part in three groups. The first group will be made up of EYFS and Year 1 
children. The second group will be Year 2, 3 and 4. The final group will be Year 5 and 6. All 
songs will be chosen in consultation with our children and will relate, in some way, to our 
Grange Schools’ Values – Collaboration, Happiness, Honesty, Perseverance, Resilience and 
Support. 
 
EYFS and Year 1 
Parents/carers to meet Mrs Barton next to the stage on the Grange Juniors playground at 
11:20. The children will then sing 3 songs from 11:30 to approximately 11:40. After the 
singing, teachers will release the children back to their parents.  
 
Year 2, 3 and 4  
Parents/carers to meet Mrs Barton next to the stage on the Grange Juniors playground at 
11:50. The children will then sing 3 songs from 12:00 to approximately 12:10. After the 
singing, teachers will release the children back to their parents.  
 
Year 5 and 6  
Parents/carers to meet Mrs Barton next to the stage on the Grange Juniors playground at 
12:20. The children will then sing 3 songs from 12:30 to approximately 12:40. After the 
singing, teachers will release the children back to their parents.  
 
Parents/carers will at all times be responsible for their children’s belongings. It’s not 
compulsory for the children to take part in the singing, however, if you would like your 
child to take part, you will need to sign up for this. Details on how to do this will follow 
shortly.  
 
Kind regards,  
Mrs Barton 


